
	
	
	

Green	Mountain	Lions	Camp		
Summer	2021	

	
Greetings	all	Lions!			
	
The	camp	committee	recently	met	to	discuss	the	viability	of	holding	camp	this	
summer.		There	remain	many	variables	but	we	have	confirmed	dates	with	Covenant	
Hills.		The	teen	session	will	be	held	July	3rd	–	17th	and	the	youth	session	July	18th	–	
24th.		July	25th	is	reserved	as	a	final	clean	up	day.		Staff	orientation	will	be	held	June	
30th	–	July	2nd	.		No	date	has	been	set	for	an	initial	clean	up	day,	which	usually	occurs	
the	first	or	second	weekend	in	June,	depending	on	snow	melt.		Stay	tuned	for	more	
information	as	we	will	definitely	need	Lions	help	to	get	the	camp	ready	for	our	
campers!!	
The	committee	has	developed	COVID	guidelines	to	keep	our	campers	and	camp	staff	
safe	and	healthy.		We	also	continue	to	monitor	state	guidelines	for	a	safe	opening.		
We	recognize	that	we	will	have	added	expenses	this	year,	as	we	will	need	to	invest	
in	masks,	gloves,	and	disinfectant.		We	are	also	looking	to	hire	additional	staff	to	
keep	our	staff	to	camper	ratio	low	and	plan	to	hire	a	full	time	nurse.		We	are	
currently	sharing	guidelines	with	former	campers	and	their	families	to	determine	if	
there	is	an	interest	in	camp	this	summer.		We	hope	that	campers	will	be	excited	to	
return	and	be	willing	to	follow	the	guidelines!	
THANK	YOU	Vermont	Lions	for	your	continued	support	of	the	Green	Mountain	Lions	
Camp!	


